
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 
is looking for a 

 

Village Warden 

on a part-time short-term contract 
 

We are looking for an independent service provider to 
work 2 days per week initially to cover a period of  

10-12 weeks starting 1 April 2022. 
 

Deadline for applications : Friday, 11 March 2022 
 

For more information about the role and hourly rate, 
please contact the Parish Office. 

                    
 

Melbourn Parish Council, The Hub, 30 High Street, Melbourn, SG8 6DZ 
Email Parish Clerk at parishclerk@melbournpc.co.uk  / Phone 01763 263303 (option 3) 

 

mailto:parishclerk@melbournpc.co.uk

